
I ask that you vote no on SB978. My name is Christina Kaiserman. I believe in sensible gun laws that 
work. I am a woman, I have been a foster parent, I have a family, and I am a gun owner. I am 
vehemently opposed to SB 978. The language in this proposal makes gun ownership for the purpose of 
self defense ineffectual. It places an unreasonable burden on law abiding gun owners. SB978 is not 
sensible, please vote no.  
 
Regards, 
 
Christina Kaiserman 
 


